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I live in Cumberland, Maine. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. Growing up in Central Missouri, which has a strong and vibrant 
rails-to-trails program; this opportunity feels very much in-line with the growth of 
agro-tourism in Maine.
Thank you for your time and consideration


